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*NEW* Interpreter Services for Seniors and Families Survey 

• Fraser Health LTC/AL contracts services is reviewing what support is available for interpreter services for 
seniors and their families who may have a diversity of language  backgrounds 
Please complete a brief survey on the status of interpreter services at your care community by December 
30th.  

• Survey Link: Interpreter Services for Seniors and Families Survey 
• If you have any questions please contact Dominique.Permentier@fraserhealth.ca  

 

*UPDATE* Friendly reminder Flu readiness reports are due soon 

• The Readiness Report is a provincial requirement and needs to be reported to Public Health using 
Cerberus file sharing service by December 31st, 2022  

• It provides information that is important in the assessment of influenza outbreak readiness and outlines 
proactive preparedness for the Influenza Season 

• For your convenience, see link Respiratory Illness Toolkit, the report and directions can be found on Tool 
21. 

 

 
 
 

https://fhltcal.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bBm9o16fKcbHkp0
mailto:Dominique.Permentier@fraserhealth.ca
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/-/media/Project/FraserHealth/FraserHealth/Health-Topics/Long-term-care-licensing/Clinical-and-Safety-Information/LTC_RI_Toolkit_2022_final.pdf?rev=50b542b686944caab028b7b58d6b98fd

